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October 28, 2019 

 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS: 
 
Proposal #22: 6430-12-71, WISC 2019 690   

IH 41 – CTH JJ  
STH 76 Divided Ends – CTH JJ   
STH 76     
Winnebago County 

 

 
Letting of November 12, 2019 
 
This is Addendum No. 01, which provides for the following: 
 
Special Provisions: 
 
 

Added Special Provisions 
Article 

No. 
Description 

47 Notice to Contractor – Contamination Beyond Construction Limits 
 
 
 
 
The responsibility for notifying potential subcontractors and suppliers of these changes remains with the 
prime contractor. 

Sincerely, 
 

Mike Coleman 
Proposal Development Specialist 
Proposal Management Section 
 
 
 



ADDENDUM NO. 01 

6430-12-71 

October 28, 2019 

 
Special Provisions 
 
47. Notice to Contractor – Contamination Beyond Construction Limits 
  

The department completed testing for soil and ground water contamination for locations within this 
project where excavation is required. Testing indicated that petroleum-contaminated soil is present at 
the following sites: 

1. Station 439+00 to 440+50 LT reference line on STH 76 as shown on the plans. 
 

The contaminated soils at the above sites are expected to be beyond the excavation limits necessary 
to complete the work under this project. Control construction operations at these locations to ensure 
that they do not extend beyond the excavation limits indicated in the plans. If contaminated soils are 
encountered at these sites or elsewhere on the project during excavation, terminate excavation in 
the area and notify the engineer.  
 
For further information regarding previous investigation and remediation activities at this site contact: 
 
Name:  Kathie VanPrice 
Address: WisDOT Green Bay Office 
  944 Vanderperren Way, Green Bay, WI 54304 
Phone:  (920) 492-7715 
E-mail:  Kathie.VanPrice@dot.wi.gov 

 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 


